
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Friday 18th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

I hope you have all had a good week. It’s been a joy to give out 28 Head Teacher awards this week, 

recognising the superb achievements of our award winners last half-term. Well done to all of them, we are 

very proud of you all.  

 

Sue Wedgwood, who is CEO of St Chad’s Academies Trust is going to be on the playground with me on 

Tuesday morning next week – if any of you want to come and say hello or ask and questions, please do.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mark Davis 

Head Teacher 

 

UPADATES AND INFORMATION 

 

Holiday Club:  

 

We are happy to be able to offer 5 weeks of holiday club this summer. We will run from 19th July until 21st 

August. Unfortunately, due to the COVID restrictions we are only allowed to accept 15 children per day. 

Sessions are from 8.30AM until 4.30PM, and priced at £20.00 per day, per child. If your child is starting 

with St Peter’s school in September they will be able to attend during the 5 weeks. Booking can be made 

via email to Bratton.pack1@taw.org.uk booking will open Friday 18th June and will close Friday 9th July at 

6.00pm.  
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Academy Conversion: 

 

We are still on track to join the St Chad’s Academies Trust on 1st September 2021 and it’s very busy behind 

the scenes making this happen! Just to remind parents, you can ask any questions about this either to me 

in person or by emailing stpetersconsultation@gmail.com  

 

Next Tuesday (22nd June) Sue Wedgwood who is CEO of the trust will be joining me on the playground in 

the morning. So do please come and ask us any questions or come and say hello. We’ll keep the back gate 

open a little longer than usual.   

 

Blood Bikes Day 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Wear red in exchange for £1 
 

All money will be donated to the Blood Bikes Charity 

 

 

 

Volunteers from the Blood Bikes charity are visiting our school field! Each 

class will attend an interactive workshop and complete activities throughout 

the day.  

 

To find out more about Blood Bikes, please visit. 

https://ssbbgroup.org.uk/ 

Please wear your own clothes with some or all red in exchange for £1 
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Child’s name Class Reason 

Richard R01 For playing so well with his friends and for super listening! 

Noah R02 For superb listening and for playing beautifully with his 

friends. 

Georgia 1R1 For being a kind friend. 

Harry 1R2 For showing wonderful manners at lunchtime and involving 

his friends in his play. 

Isabella 2R1 For showing respect at lunchtime. Isabella will be very 

polite and stop her line to let others pass. Thank you, 

Isabella. 

Jori 2R2 For showing great resilience and perseverance when 

learning to skip- keep it up Jori! 

Valarie 3G1 For always being on hand to help and using perfect 

manners! 

Charlotte 3G2 For always being on hand to help with a smile on her face 

and willingness to include anyone in her play. Thank you, 

Charlotte. 

Karam 4G1 For showing respect at lunchtimes and always using his 

manners. 

Ben 4G2 For helping our environment- Ben picked up all the paper 

towels from around the sinks without being asked- thank 

you Ben! 

Seth 501 For showing kindness at lunchtime. 

Reuben 502 For showing compassion to a friend in need at lunchtime. 

Well done, Reuben. 

Hayden 601 For showing great maturity this week- Keep it up! 

Ruby 602 For showing compassion to a classmate when they had hurt 

themselves. You are a credit to your class Ruby- Thank you! 



 

 

Secondary School Messages 

We have received the following messages: 

HLC 

Following the government announcement this week, and decisions by Telford & Wrekin Council and the 

Learning Community Trust, we have to cancel our Parent Transition Meetings planned for 22nd and 23rd 

June 

A letter to parents is going home tomorrow via post with this information. 

 

Charlton: 

Following the cancellation of the transition days Charlton school are happy for you to bring their enrolment 

forms here and they will arrange to collect them from us. 

 

Community Youth Club 

 

 

 

 



 DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 

Date Event 

Friday 25th June Blood Bikes Day  

Tuesday 29th June St Peter’s Day celebrations in school – pupils only 

Wednesday 7th July 601 - Canoeing Trip 

Thursday 8Th July 6O2 – Canoeing Trip 

Monday 12th July Year 6 – Cannock Chase Trip 

Friday 16th July End of term 


